-

The MSW Department will be
hosting Lynn Heitz, President
of the National Federation of
the Blind of PA, as she
discusses best practices
when working with Blind
people, misinformation

JOIN LYNN HEITZ VIA ZOOM
FEBRUARY 28TH FROM 6-7PM

about Blind people, her
advocacy work and much
more! Lynn holds her MSW
degree from the University
of Pennsylvania.

Join us here:
https://bit.ly/lynnheitz

T This event is open to the WCU community and its partners.



